The Arc

Of Sauk County since 1964

Board Members

President Rebecca Knull

Vice President Joy McEndree

Treasurer
Jeanette Jessop

Secretary

Karen Zimmerman

Directors
Marie Wanless
Alice Moyer
Carol Moe-Kiefer
Lucy Brice

Advocate Teri Spraetz

State Delegate Doug Faber March 3, 2015

Hello Everyone!

NEXT MEETING - Our next meeting will be Monday, March 9 at VARC at 6 pm. At that meeting we will be discussing the 2015 Bowling Jamboree, the Memorial Day Dance, our Summer Picnic and/or Fall Outing and our 2015 Christmas Party.

BOWLING JAMBOREE - The 2015 Bowling Jamboree will be held at Brewster's Lanes in Reedsburg on Saturday, April 11^{th} . A fun filled afternoon will be had by all attending. Bowlers will bowl 2 games, be awarded trophies and then enjoy a light luncheon sponsored by the ARC. There is no need for anyone to bring any food to this event. All food will be provided by the ARC.

**Kathy is still in need of volunteers!! If you can help please call her at 356-3452. She can also always use trophies to recycle.

**Kathy will be sending information and registration on the Jamboree soon. Watch your mail box!!

MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND DANCE - May 24th will be our fundraising dance. This year we will be holding our Memorial Day Weekend dance at the Community Center in Rock Springs. The building allows easy access for wheelchairs and is air conditioned. Jim Pfaff and his band will be playing music for all to dance by. We will again be serving a luncheon with sandwiches, snack, soda and desserts. Raffle tickets will be distributed at the Bowling Jamboree. High ticket sellers will be awarded.

If you have any questions please give me a call - 608-524-9876.

Becky